
From:
To: Abortion Bill
Subject: Abortion Law Reform Amendment Bill 2016
Date: Wednesday, 5 October 2016 8:49:59 PM

As with the previous Abortion Law Reform Amendment Bill presented. I am very much
 against this second Bill being given any consideration. How can a government pass such a
 Bill that allows for the abortion of viable babies up until full term of their birth. 
It removes protection for the Queensland women and their babies. 

The Queensland Government has the responsibility to all Queensland people including
 these little unborn babies. What right has the government to take their lives. Money
 should be given for more counselling and help for women who are struggling in their
 pregnancy to bring about a good outcome for both mother and baby.

Thank you
Marilyn Sedgwick
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